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Spring Sports 

Spring sports have now concluded.  Both our girls’ and boys’ track teams had fantastic seasons, 

as they both earned a share of the Tri County Conference Championships. The girls also had 

several members qualify to compete in the MHSAA State Finals. Beth Sweeny competed in the 

3oom hurdles and high jump. Seniors Kalie Bash (110m hurdles) and Cameron Zaleski (800m) 

competed in individual races.  The 4x800 relay team of Audrey Trainor, Cameron Zaleski, Bailey 

Meiring and Elizabeth Lambert finished 6th overall. 

The boys also had a great end to the season. They competed in the MITCA team state 

championships and finished 3rd in their division.  They also sent several athletes to compete in 

the MHSAA state finals: Competing in individual events were Alex Langenderfer (Pole Vault), 

Louden Murbach (110m hurdles and 300m hurdles) and Jackson Ansel (800m).  The team also 

sent three relay teams to the state meet: 4x400 Landen Nastale, Anderson Kaufman, Jackson 

Iocoangeli and Jackson Ansel. 4x200 Alex Langenderfer, Jackson Iocoangeli, Landen Nastale and 

Louden Murbach. 4x800 Parker Campbell, Jackson Ansel, Zach Worden, and Ryan Joyce. 

The end of season track awards will be held on Thursday June 8th, at 6:30.  The Clifford Sterns 

award will also be presented to the winners during the award ceremony. 

Summer 

The summer period has already begun for our sports teams.  Coaches have already organized 

workouts and practices throughout the summer. The MHSAA requires us to have a one week 

summer dead period.  We have scheduled our dead period for July 2nd – July 9th. Coaches and 

athletes are not allowed to have contact or participate in any school-related athletic activities 

during this time. 

Fall schedules are near completion and are available on the athletics website. 


